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March 27, 1951

Mr. Leslie Bowling
510 California Building
New Orleans, Louisiana

Re: New Association of the Gylf Coast Geological
Societies.

Dear Sir:

We would like to thank you very much for your letter and your report
on the action that took place in Houston at the Steering Committee meeting.

Let me congratulate you for being the first chairman of this new
organization. Under your leadership and management there is no question that
this new organization should succeed and your diplomatic approach to most of
the problems discussed in Houston cannot help but win everyone over to the
right side of the problem.

It is indeed pleasant to know that everyone from the other orgamiza-
tions was present, proving therefore that there is a considerable interest in
the problem and certainly interest in the need of procuring the Regional Meet-
ing on a business basis.

May I thank you personally for your wonderful work and you can be
assured that you will receive all the help you need.

Yours very truly,
THE NEW ORLEANS GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

A. Vlaudet
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